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Feb 1 – Feb 28th  Kindness Month Fri, Feb 19th  Pro-D Day – School is Closed 
 Random Acts of Kindess  Mon, Feb 22nd  Virtual PAC Meeting @ 6:30 
Fri, Feb 12th  Early Dismissal @ 1:30  Wed, Feb 24th  Pink Shirt Day  
 Lunar New Year  Wed, Mar 10th  Early Dismissal @ 1:30 
Mon, Feb, 15th  Family Day – School is Closed  Mar 15th – 26th  Spring Break – School is Closed

 

Bell Let’s Talk  

Today @Bell will be donating towards mental 

health initiatives in Canada by contributing 5¢ 

for every applicable text, call, tweet or TikTok 

video using #BellLetsTalk. 

 
This year more than ever, we need to be aware 

of mental health. 

Here are five things to be aware of: 

1. Language matters. Words can help but 

also hurt. 

2. Educate yourself on matters of mental 

health. 

3. Be kind. 

4. Listen and ask questions. Be willing to 

start the conversation.  

5. Mental health issues are more common 

than you think.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
First Aid Hero 
First Aid Hero has their Red Cross Stay 

Safe and babysitting courses now online! 
 

Please be sure to enter the code 
GoldstonePAC for the school to earn $8.00 
for each registration. 
 

Click the link here for the 

First Aid Hero Red Cross 

Stay Safe Course. 

 

Click the link here for the 

First Aid Hero Red Cross 

Babysitting Course.  

 

 

Scent Safety 
Just a reminder that we have scent policies 
at our schools. Scented hand sanitizers, 

scented personal hygiene products, 
essential oils etc. can adversely affect a 
person’s health. Please refrain from 

sending your child to school with scented 
products. 
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https://twitter.com/Bell_LetsTalk?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Goldstone%20PAC%20FAH%20Registration%20Handout%20SS%20Fundraiser%202020.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Goldstone%20PAC%20FAH%20Registration%20Handout%20BBS%20Fundraiser%202020.pdf
mailto:goldstonepark@surreyschools.ca
http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark
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Student Learning Survey 
2020/2021 
The Provincial Student Learning Survey is 

unique in its scope, size and usefulness to 
schools. It gathers information from 

parents/guardians/caregivers, teachers 
and students on topics related to school 

environment, safety, and achievement. 
The information is used for planning in 
individual schools and provides a district 

and provincial perspective. 
 

Early in 2021 the Student Learning Survey 
will be administered to students in grades 
4 and 7, their 

parents/guardians/caregivers, and all 
school staff. We encourage 

parents/guardians/caregivers to participate 
in this survey, as the results are important 
in identifying and celebrating current 

strengths, as well as determining where 
the school needs to focus improvement. 

The surveys contain standard questions for 
the Province – in addition, questions from 
the school and/or district that focus on 

local conditions or issues may be included. 
 

The survey can be completed electronically 
and can be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey. 

Any computer with an Internet connection 
can be used, and access to the e-survey is 

simple and secure. The survey can be 
accessed through the link with or without 
an anonymous logon code by selecting the 

school district and school name where your 
child attends school. Provincial, District 

and School Reports for previous years can 
be viewed at the same site under the 
Results section. 

 
The e-survey site will be open until April 

30th.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact 
the school at 604-595-2767. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Kindergarten Registration 

 
Registration began MONDAY, JANUARY 

11th, 2021. Children who will turn five 
years old before January 1st, 2022 are 
eligible to begin school in September 2021.  

 
The Surrey School District is only using a 

web-based online registration form.  
 
Please click the link here to complete the 

online registration for Kindergarten 
registration. When registering, please 

remember to select 2021-2022 school 
year. 
 

Documents Required: 
1. Proof of birthdate for the student 

(birth certificate or passport) 
2. Proof of guardianship (as shown on 

child’s birth certificate, or other 
appropriate legal documentation 
such as landed immigrant document 

or guardian ship order 
3. Proof of Citizenship for both the 

parent and student (Canadian Birth 
Certificate, Citizenship Card 
Passport, Landed Immigrant 

Document, Permanent Resident 
Card, Enhanced Driver’s License or 

Enhanced Identification Card) 
4. Proof of residence of 

parent/guardian  

a. Three pieces of identification 
showing the address of 

residence within school 
catchment (purchase or rental 
agreement, utility bill, driver’s 

license, etc.) 
b. One of the three pieces above 

must be government issued in 
order to complete the 
registration (BC Driver’s 

license, BCID, BC Care Card, 
etc.) 

5. Documents that are helpful, but not 
required 

a. Health Documents (Care card, 

immunization records, 
medical condition 

information) 
 

 

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/New%20Student%20Registration.pdf

